THE WAY

TERM 4 : FRIDAY 14
DECEMBER 2018

WEDDING BELLS FOR 2 STAFF MEMBERS

We rejoice with the happy couples.

Congratulations to Micheal Smith from the Senior IRC who was married on Saturday 1st
December. The happy couple are enjoying a lovely honeymoon in the United States.

Congratulations also to Rachel Raj (Junior School Teacher) who will marry Joey
Stockinger tomorrow.

We wish both these couples well as they begin their lives together!
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